
A Thank You from Sue. W.:

After a brief hospital stay, my dad, Bernie, was admitted to 
Oasis at Dodge Park in August, 2023, and my family and I will 
be forever grateful that he was able to reside there throughout 
the remaining months of his life. The owners of Oasis, Micha 
and Ben, and their entire staff, were especially kind and pro-
vided my dad with the kind of care and attention that he really 
needed due to his dementia. Everyone at Oasis consistently 
made him feel truly comfortable, emotionally and physically, 
and well loved. Whenever my mom visited my dad, or had 
reason to speak on the phone with any of the staff, she was 
reassured that he would receive whatever care he needed. This 
truly gave her peace of mind. They even demonstrated their 
love and concern for her as well. They always wanted to be 
sure that she got her rest and assured her that my dad was in 
good hands. In my own experience I was always greeted with 
a hug and a smile from the wonderful staff whenever I visited 
with my dad. In addition to the very friendly staff, there was 
entertainment every afternoon and all the residents were there 
each time to enjoy it. The happiness of the residents meant a 
lot to them and the staff even celebrated all the veterans on 
Veterans Day, and decorated beautifully for Hanukkah and 
Christmas, giving gifts to the residents as a way to bring them 
joy. On another note, we were extremely satisfied with the 
cleanliness of the entire facility. The dining and living area, 
his personal room, and the courtyard, restrooms, and parking 
lot were spotless. The bottom line is that we think it would 
be very difficult to find another long-term facility anywhere 
that has a staff as excellent as the one at Oasis at Dodge Park, 
a staff that treats the residents and their loved ones with such 
love, respect and devotion.


